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CHAIR OF THE GROUP OF EXPERTS ON MONEY LAUNDERING 

OF THE COMMISSION 



Office of the Attorney General 
Office of the Public Prosecutor of the Republic 
El Salvador 
Central America 
 
 
 

San Salvador, December 5, 2005 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr. Secretary: 
 
I have the pleasure to write to you to reiterate or confirm on behalf of the Financial 
Investigation Unit of El Salvador our interest in serving in 2006 as Chair of the Group of 
Experts on Money Laundering of the Commission your direct, an office for which we 
were nominated at the Thirty-sixth Regular Session held in Washington, D.C., in 
December 2004. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Romeo Benjamín Barahona Meléndez 
      Acting Attorney General  

of the Republic of El Salvador 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Secretary 
Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission 
Organization of American States 
City 
 


